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Subject: Bill to Prohibit Predatory Internet Sales of Hearing Aids - S.167

Attachments: SCAA 167 2016 Amendment.docx

Josh and Katherine,

This past spring, you mentioned that the Administration had a concern with one of the provisions in S.167. 
On behalf of the SC Academy of Audiology, it has no problem deleting that provision because, as you 

pointed out, it can accomplish its goals (Goal: to stop predatory Internet selling of hearing aids) without the 
following provision: "and provides for thedirect fitting, sale, and delivery of the products"

Please let me know if you would like to revisit this issue or if you have other concerns. If not, we will 
prepare an amendment to be introduced which reflects the deletion of this provision (it is attached and 
highlighted in yellow). Many thanks.

John

Attached: S.167 with strike-out highlighted in yellow

John DeWorken
Sunnie & DeWorken
Government Relations and Advocacy
Columbia - Greenville - Charleston

PO Box 9793
Greenville, SC 29604
(cell) 864-905-5529

Our Mission: Give each individual client a voice to affect change.
Our Vision: To be the state's most influential pro-business advocacy firm, giving each client the personalized 
attention it needs to reach its goals.

LobbySC.com
Follow us on twitter
Follow us on facebook

mailto:John@lobbysc.com%2520%253CJohn@lobbysc.com%253E
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
mailto:JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov
mailto:sunnie@lobbysc.com
http://www.lobbysc.com
http://twitter.com/sunnie_dewgroup
https://www.facebook.com/pages/The-SUNNIE-harmon-john-DeWORKEN-Group/248377168937?fref=ts

